

Actions and matters arising from last meeting

31th January 2018

ITEM	ACTION	OWNER	UPDATE
Carried over			
7	Rainbow lanyards – JS to meet David Walmsley	JS	Contacted David – Waiting for a response (Verbal)
	Communication – Student Radio: LD to check rules of radio show competitions, such as winning tickets for shows by guest.	LD	As long as we don't get any material gain from it
	Money money money: MR & RW to promote win via website	MR/RW	
	Halal Food: JK to contact Nigel Cooper, possibly through a phone call?	JK	Halal food is labelled now
	Lab Coats: Make sure they are washed regularly	LD	
	Diversity Projects: LD to figure out how to solve transport for Trustees Away Day	LD	
	Support for Carers: LD to put posters in Young Street & Compass House KK to meet CDS to discuss use of Young Street ET to email Conrad Sackey JS to meet with CDS & Donna-Louise Cobban Officers to go to Compass House & Young Street, visibly be with students	LD KK ET JS EXEC	Done
	Bike Safety: KK to meet Tom Manville to implement offer KK to meet environment team; JM to arrange both	KK	
5.1	Against Cuts to Education: KK to meet with RW	KK	
5.2	Against NHS Cuts: ET to give a thorough update ET to meet BM ET to get feedback from consultation event ET to meet with Campaigns and Education Enhancement Coordinator (RW)	ET	
5.3	Gender Neutral Toilets: LD to chase Estates with updates to progress LD to find out who updates the ARU app JS & LD to speak with Sandy Lynam about GNT LD to discuss with other universities regarding GNTs LD to meet with Sandy Lynam about signage across Cambridge campus JS to discuss Jo Harbrow signage in Cambridge & Chelmsford SU Space LD to update reps	LD LD LD LD LD JS LD	(JS) Asked for clarification to

			explain to JH the issue
5.4	Increased Equality for Vegan Students: JK to contact Vegan Society	JK	I have arranged to see Sarah on 24/2
5.5	KWAF: JS to take date to Ideas Meeting	JS	Done
5.6	Liberating the Curriculum: LD to set up meeting with FHSCE & FMS SW to speak with Optical Sciences reps Officers to support LD LD to speak with Cat Younger, Essex University Action: JM to organise meeting	LD SW EXEC LD JM	
5.7	SOS: JS to send email to Sandy Lynam	JS	Done
5.8	TEF: KK & JM arranging meeting with Peterborough MP KK & LD to meet JS to discuss TEF LD to write an article to website KK to raise TEF with Iain Martin at next meeting, from region, the education sector & ARU	KK/JM KK/LD LD KK	
5.9	Trans Not Trans*: JS to send trustees email to officers	JS	This has been added to the agenda for the Trustee Board Meeting on Monday 19 th – (Verbal update)
5.10	Up Your Grants: LD to have meeting with Alexis Mannion regarding funding for Up Your Grants LD to speak to Abi Dickenson to discuss the sustainability & fundraising event	LD LD	
5.11	Wheels in Motion: KK to gather feedback from Chelmsford and Peterborough KK to chase David Walmsley, to see if KK can attend meeting	KK	
5.12	Equal Access: LD to meet with Caroline Shanahan	LD	
	Against NHS cuts – ET to update after Student Council	ET	
	Budgets – JS to send email to all Committee members to approve budgets	JS	Done
	Girls Only Hour – JS to discuss with Active Anglia	JS	Waiting to hear back for AA
	WTF (What The Faculty) – SW to discuss with Julian Priddle the future of the booklet	SW	